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Sacramento Attorney Discusses California Senate Bill 848 with
Bloomberg Law

News

10.20.23


In an interview with Bloomberg Law, Christina Anton shares her insight on California’s new

miscarriage law (SB 848), which requires businesses to grant employees up to five days off

following a reproductive loss, which includes a miscarriage or stillbirth, a failed adoption, in-vitro

fertilization, or surrogacy.

To read the article visit Bloomberg Law (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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